From: Anastasia Tennant

Sent: 02 September 2013 18:10
To: Planning Policy

Cc: Maria Phillips

Subject: Basement review

Dear Sirs,

| am writing to reassert my objections to the ever increasing number of basement developments — the one
built around me by my neighbours entailed me having to move out of my home for nearly 6 months due to
the extensive damage it caused.

| believe that the Council has undertaken an extremely thorough consultation on this vexed issue which
upholds the conclusions that most residents have come to — that basements have an extremely
deleterious effect on neighbouring properties. The one done around me caused me severe health
problems to name but a few.

| believe that the Council has consulted properly, and that its proposals are sound.
Yours faithfully,
Maria Rita Phillips

c/o Anastasia Tennant
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